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To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Ed, 

Parker, Bryan 
Tuesday, March 03, 2020 9:22 AM 
Leidholdt, Ed; Hagan, Michael P., M.D., Ph.D. RICVAMC; Utech, Anne E. (HOU) 
Orlikowski, Robert 
Acknowledgment of NOV 

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated February 13, 2020, in response to our letter dated 
December 20, 2019, transmitting a Notice of Violation. 

We have reviewed your corrective actions, which appear to be adequate, and have no further questions 
at this time. These corrective actions will be examined during a future inspection. 

In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," 
a copy of this email will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document 
Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), 
accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rmladams.html. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this event. 

Best Regards, 
Bryan 

Bryan A. Parker 
Senior Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 
USNRC Region Ill 
bryan.parker@nrc.gov 
678-828-7050 
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